
Lights in the Park Committee Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, June 12, 2024 

5:30 PM – 5:45 PM 
 

Present:  Gayle Glumac, Mike Swick, Maggie McDonald, Michael Schackmann, Mindy 

Hartke, Matt Tarr, Amy Tarr, Melissa Brooks and Larry Brooks 

 

Meeting was called to order at 5:30 PM. 

 

• The committee reviewed the display donation application.  Changes will be made 

and application will be ready for people to submit.  

• Plan to have the Lights in the Park available to drive through every day of the 

week, with volunteers working the donation shed on the weekends.  Hope to 

have a free will donation box set up through the week when no volunteers are 

present.   

• Discussed the need for a few more cameras to cover the area.   

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:45 PM. 

 

Submitted by: 

Gayle Glumac – Chairman  


